
Rail Line Pedestrian Underpass 
Caltrans and SANDAG Build NCC completed the addition of a pedestrian undercrossing at the 
southern end of the San Elijo Lagoon, under the LOSSAN rail track to improve beach access. 
This project is part of the effort to double-track 1.5 miles of rail line and will allow pedestrians to 
safely cross under the LOSSAN rail line. Other elements of the project include signal and grade 
crossing modifications at Chesterfield Drive in Cardiff and track signal improvements.
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